Persuasive Letter: Let's Have a
Christmas Party!

Dear Miss Colgan,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to you on behalf of all the Year 3
students at our school to persuade you of the importance and benefits of having a
Christmas party this year. We believe that after all the hard work we have put into
our studies, it is only fitting to celebrate and have some fun with our friends before
the Christmas break.

Firstly, | would like to highlight the dedication and effort that we, as Year 3 students,
have displayed throughout this year. We have worked tirelessly to improve our skills
and knowledge in various subjects, such as Maths, English, Science, and History.
We have been focused, attentive, and committed to achieving our learning goals.
Hence, having a Christmas party would not only be a well-deserved reward but also
a great way to acknowledge and celebrate our accomplishments.

Furthermore, socializing and letting loose with our friends has a multitude of benefits.
The Christmas party would provide us with an opportunity to strengthen our
friendships and develop social skills. As we engage in various activities and games
during the party, we would learn to work collaboratively, communicate effectively,
and show respect towards others. Such experiences are invaluable and can
contribute to our personal growth and development.

In addition to the social aspects, the Christmas party would have educational
benefits as well. We could organise festive quizzes, where we can showcase our
learning from the curriculum in a fun and engaging manner. It would be an
opportunity to demonstrate our knowledge while enjoying the festive spirit. This
would not only consolidate our understanding of the topics covered but also foster a
positive attitude towards learning.

Moreover, an inclusive Christmas party would promote a sense of belonging and
unity among the Year 3 students. It would be a fantastic occasion for us to come
together, share our cultural traditions, and appreciate the diversity within our class.
This celebration would create a warm and welcoming atmosphere, enhancing our
overall school experience and making us feel valued as individuals.

To conclude, a Christmas party for Year 3 would be a wonderful idea. It would be a
well-deserved break for us after our hard work this year, a chance for us to socialise
and let loose with our friends, and an opportunity to celebrate our achievements. The
party could have educational elements as well, promoting our learning in a fun-filled
environment. We hope you consider our request and grant us the opportunity to
have a memorable and enjoyable Christmas party this year.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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